
From:                                 kate Fletcher
Sent:                                  5 Aug 2022 16:03:31 +0000
To:                                      Licensing
Subject:                             22/01401 Luckes requesting long opening hour’s

Dear Chichester District Council,
I wish to object to the request from luckes to have a license to sell alcohol and play loud music till 0100 in 
the morning Monday-Sunday..
This is a selfish, thoughtless request in a  beautiful, built up residential area.
The late night noise, from pub’s turning out is enough to listen too, dustbin’s  thrown around the street, 
vandalism to shops.
I am sure Luckes will not be sound proofing the whole building!
Also the amount of smelly waste to be disposed of, will entice more rodents, seagulls.
I live opposite, l also wake to go to work at 0600 in the morning for the NHS , our local hospital.
Why is it, that the fees were so increased 9 years ago , to prevent dancing on a Tuesday night in the 
Assembly Hall. This dance was a positive to the local community.
No alcohol involved, just fun!
There is nothing for our young people to enjoy, only pub’s, involving drink.
Only a fool would allow this to happen.
I await the outcome with baited breath..
Yours Sincerely
Kate Fletcher

Sent from my iPad
________________________________________________________________________
LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or 
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.


